
St. James Armenian Church (Evanston, IL) 
 

BLESSING OF COLLEGE STUDENTS 

 

Sunday, August 17, 2014 

 
Following Badarak on Sunday, August 17th, we invite all college students 

who will be leaving their family homes and St. James, their spiritual home, 

to participate in a short Blessing of College Students. This short ceremony 

will give each of us an opportunity to wish our students all the best in their 

educational endeavors. 
,  

 

 

ACYOA Jrs. of St. James Armenian Church (Evanston, IL) 

 

Invites you to 

 

Daniel Nersesian’s 

 

Presentation 

 
 

“MY FIRST TRIP TO ARMENIA” 
 

Sunday, August 17, 2014 
 

After Divine Liturgy 
 



 


